
 
Accepting Applications for a New Registrant 

 
  

Midwives of Headwater Hills is situated in Orangeville and serves the surrounding communities 

of Shelburne, Caledon, Grand Valley, Mono and Bolton.  Orangeville is a growing community 

with many city amenities and a friendly small-town atmosphere.  There are plentiful 

opportunities for outdoor recreation and close proximity to major centres for entertainment and 

shopping.   
  

Our practice opened in 2009 in response to strong community support for midwifery care.  We 

hold privileges at Headwaters Health Care Centre in Orangeville, a level 1 hospital which 

handles approximately 800 births annually.  We enjoy positive inter-professional relationships 

and are responsible for approximately 25% of the maternity care in the community.  Headwaters 

Health Care Centre offers 24/7 obstetric, anaesthesia and pediatric coverage as well as in-house 

breastfeeding nurses and a supportive complement of RNs and RPNs.  We maintain care for 

epidurals, however oxytocin is a transfer of care. 
 

We are currently a practice of five midwives working in a shared care model that provides 

equivalent one week on and one week off-call as well as 10 weeks vacation per year.  We are 

looking for a full-time new registrant to start fall 2019 with a waiting caseload. 

 

Applicants should be: 

 

 • dedicated to the promotion of home birth and informed choice 
 
 • innovative and enthusiastic with a good sense of humour and excellent  

communication skills 
 
 • interested in working to further develop excellent inter-professional relationships  
  

 

Applicants are invited to forward their CVs by email to Midwives of Headwater Hills at 

info@midwivesofheadwaterhills.ca as soon as possible. 


